
From: Harvey, Sommer C. 
Sent: 9/30/2010 4:48:44 PM 
To: [Redacted [• p)aiey3 Erin 

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ECD81) 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Zafar, Marzia 

(marzia.zafar@epue.ca.gov); Esquivias, Roland (roland.esquivias@cpuc.ca.gov); 
liz.hurst@draftfcb.com (liz.hurst@draftfcb.com); Caron, Jennifer 
(jennifer.caron@cpuc.ca.gov); Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Meeusen, Karl (karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Our Suggested Revisions to the Large Ag 60-Day Default Letter 

Hi Erin & John, 

Thanks for meeting with us earlier today. We've reviewed the 60-day default letter for Large Ag that you 
wiii be loading into your system tomorrow. I've attached a revised letter with our suggested changes. 
Unfortunately, we did not have time to review the 60-day default letter for Small Ag or the 30-day default 
letters by the end of today, but we're hoping that the attached revision will give you a sense of what we 
would like to see in those letters as well. Please let me know if you have any questions about our 
suggested revisions. 

Regards, 
Sommer 

Sommer Harvey 
Small Business Outreach Officer 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102-3298 
Desk: (415) 703-1182, Cell: (415) 810-8904 
som@cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0651273 

mailto:marzia.zafar@epue.ca.gov
mailto:roland.esquivias@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:liz.hurst@draftfcb.com
mailto:jennifer.caron@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:karl.meeusen@cpuc.ca.gov

